
 

This half term we will be looking at poetry linked to 

Bonfire Night and fireworks. We will then move onto to 

focus on story writing by looking at a new text called 

Flat Stanley. The children will be continuing to develop 

their sentence structure, learning new adjectives and 

developing their stamina for writing by planning and 

writing a new chapter to extend the book. We will 

continue teaching children phonics and supporting them 

in learning new spelling patterns and rules.  

 

 

 

 

 

In RE this half term we will be learning about 

the concept of ‘Incarnation’ and looking at the 

very special role the Magi had in the birth of 

Jesus. 

Our Christian Value for this half term is: 

 
 

Every Wednesday morning, the teachers have their 

planning, preparation and assessment time. During 

this time, the children will have a rolling programme 

of either: PHSE with Mrs Edgington / Mrs Webster 

or Computing and Music with Mr Longstaffe.  

 

The children will need to bring in their named PE kits 

and wellington boots at the start of the half term for 

their PE lessons and forest school sessions. We will 

send everything home at the end of each half term. 

 

We hope to see you on parents evening to see how 

your amazing children have settled into Y2. 

 

We hope you can all come and watch our Christmas 

performance of ‘A Magical Christmas Journey’ on 

Monday 12th December! 
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WONDERFUL WIRRAL 
We will be continuing our Wonderful Wirral topic by 

focussing on materials in science! We will be carrying 

out an investigation to help find the best material to 

keep Flat Stanley dry. We will then be moving on to 

learning all about the history of the school and the 

changes to our local high street over the past 60 years. 

In DT we will be designing and making a new friend for 

Flat Stanley – this will involve lots of sewing! 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, we will be continuing our addition 

and subtraction unit and then looking at 

multiplication and division. It would really help 

your child if you counted regularly with them – 

in ones, twos, fives and tens initially and then 

in threes when they became more confident.   

Thank you! 

 
 

 

Your children will bring home their reading book on a 

Friday, as in Year 1, and return it on Monday. They will 

also bring home a Team Read book which is a book of 

their choice from our reading library. Homework will be 

set every Friday to be completed at home and 

returned by the following Wednesday.  

Children are encouraged to complete their 

homework independently, using their phonic 

knowledge to help them to spell unknown words. 

Thank you .   
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General information 

Reminders 

You can further support your 

child at home by reading daily 

with them and encouraging 

them to write regularly for a 

purpose – letters, shopping 

lists, Christmas cards, party 

invitations etc. Thank you! 
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